
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From Mrs Barber 

We have had a fabulous ‘wedding celebration’ today in 

Church.  All our children and staff rose to the occasion 

in their wedding party roles.  Thank you to Mr Rees for 

presiding over our ceremony and to  

parents for all your outfits and cakes.   

Photos on website. 

Week ending 18th May 2018 

Letters 

Privacy and Data Protection Notice—Whole School 

GDPR letter—Whole School 

Primary Times—Whole School 

Charity Fun Day—Whole School 

Stars of the week 

Year 3/4 — Isabella 

For always trying her best and helping 

others. 

 

Year  2 — Honey B 

For persevering to solve mathematics 

problems. 

 

Reception/Year 1 — Samuel 

For writing a super set of instructions 

for handwashing. 

  

Bags2School 

We have arranged another 

date for Bags2School.  The  

collection date will be 

Wednesday 6th June 2018 

at 9.00 am. 

Birthdays 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Honey B 

Jamie 

who celebrated their birthdays this 

week. 

Skip Help 

Any volunteers to help 

clear out our gardening/

FUSS shed or weeding 

the grounds would be 

most welcome. 

Old Bed Linen 

Please could you send in any 

unwanted bed line/curtains 

so that Yr 3 / 4 can use 

them next term. 

Final Notice  

Early Birds  

and  

Little Owls 

Please pay all  

outstanding payments. 

Vacancies 

Lunchtime Supervisor—2 sessions  

After School Play Supervisor - 3 sessions required.   

Please contact the office  for more information on the roles and  

salary. 

Safeguarding Children at Upton Snodsbury CE First School 

 

Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare 

of children and to supporting all staff.  We expect all staff to share 

this commitment.  The successful applicant will be required to  

complete a DRB check prior to taking up this position. 
  

Notices/Changes 

When dropping off please can 

you inform the Office of any 

changes to collections or 

bookings for Wrap Around 

Care.  Please do not pass on to 

Teachers or TA’s. 


